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It has been another busy week with lots of highlights this week.  Thank you to the School Council 

for organising this morning’s cake sale for Children in Need and also to everyone who dressed up.  

Well done to everyone who took part in the baking competition.  Everyone who took part should feel 

proud of their effort – the cakes were amazing and we know that the children put in lots of effort.  

We will let you know how much money we raised next week. Well done to Year 5 who went to the 

Aviva Studios yesterday to see their handmade kites on display.  The staff commented on the 

children’s excellent behaviour and manners.  Also, well done to Year 3 as I forgot to mention in last 

week’s ‘Weekly News’ about their trip to Liverpool World Museum – the staff said that they were 

the best behaved children they had all year!  Thank you for making us feel proud of you all. Take 

care. Mr. Wilkinson 

Stretford Foodbank 

We will be collecting for Stretford Foodbank next week.  Please send in any items on Tuesday, 

Wednesday or Thursday. 
 

The items they need include:  
 

Christmas selection boxes; boxes of chocolates and biscuits including shortbread; mince pies; 

Christmas puddings (single and family size); cheese biscuits; Terry’s Chocolate Orange; small 

chocolate treats for children (coins, tree decorations) tinned evaporated milk tinned salmon; tinned 

ham; tinned fruit; tinned potatoes; gravy mix; custard; stuffing; cranberry sauce; mince pies 

nibbles/nuts; jam; trifle mix; crisps; jelly; peanuts; savoury biscuits/crackers and cat and dog food. 

They have lots of tins of beans and soup.  
 

Please do not send in any fresh food as they do not have the facilities for storage.   

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Parents/Carers Meeting Arrangements 

Parents/carers meetings are taking place next Tuesday and Wednesday.  Please can we ask the 

following: 

Everyone is to use the main entrance (office) when arriving and leaving school. 

If your child is in Year 3 or 4M – please go to the hall where you will be able to look at your 

child’s books.  The class teacher will come and collect you from the hall. 

If your child is in Year 5 – you will be able to wait outside the Year 5 classrooms and look at 

your child’s books. 

If your child is in Year 6 – you will be able to wait in the spare classroom (opposite the Year 6 

classrooms) and look at your child’s books. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.victoriaparkschool.co.uk/

